

Mr and Mrs Bim Sandhu
The Sandhu Charitable Foundation
First Floor
Santon House
53-55 Uxbridge Road
Ealing
London W5 5SA

27th June 2017

Dear Mr and Mrs Sandhu,

I am writing to thank you for your generous donation of £2,500 to cover the full costs of three reading helpers at Grange Primary.

Thanks to your support we will be able to encourage more children to develop their literacy and self-confidence which in turn will allow them to engage with their learning, progress in education and fulfil their potential in life.

We are looking forward to updating you on our progress in 2018.

On behalf of everyone at Beanstalk and all the children that your contribution will help to support, thank you very much.

Best wishes,

Moure Comons

Maria Carmona
Fundraising Officer
Maria.Carmona@beanstalkcharity.org.uk
020 7749 7972